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B & B X-Ray and Inspection ,

2015 Westwind Drive, No. 10 {
;.

Bakersfield, California 93301
i

Attention: Mr. Issac Bertrand
President

Gentlemen: }

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION

This letter refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by .

.

Mr. David D. Skov, of this office, during February 2 through 12,
1990, of activities authorized by NRC under the general license
as provided in 10 CFR 150.20. The initial findings of this

inspection were discussed with Mr. S. Bechtel during the exit

briefing at your office on February 9, 1990, and also with you
following the inspection on February 10 and 21, 1990.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted
under the general license at Vandenberg Air Force Base,
California, as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance
with the commission's rules and regulations and the conditions
of your California specific license. The inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and records, interviews
with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

During this inspection, certain of your activities were found to
be in apparent violation of HRC requirements. The number and
type of violations indicate a lack of management control in some
areas of your radiation safety program. Due to our concern for
these apparent violations, you should prepare a response to the
items discussed in the enclosed inspection report for
presentation at a management conference to be scheduled by us at
a later date.

The need for and nature of the enforcement actions relative to
the apparent violations, as discussed in the enclosed inspection
report, will be considered after the management conference and
will be the subject of separate correspondence.
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If you have any questions, please contact Mr. D. Skov at 115-
943-3850.

Sincerely,

\

R. A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure
Inspection Report No. 99990005/90-01

bec w/enclosuret
docket file
State of California
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin
J. Hornor

First-Strategic Hospital /SCB
Attention: Lt Col Keith Chandler
Vandenberg Air Force Base, CA 93437-5300
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